
Date _________________________

(student name and address here)

Dear Student:

Congratulations!  Now that you are legally an adult with the right to vote, you also are given the right and responsibility to decide everything about your school program at an IEP meeting.

Since you have turned eighteen, all Special Education Rights have transferred to you.  This means that you are the one to decide everything about your school program.  Enclosed is a copy of your rights.  Your parents have also received this notice.

You may invite anyone you want to come to your IEP meetings with you (including your parents).  Or, you could appoint an adult to represent you.  If you want someone to represent you, you can fill out the enclosed form “Designation of Educational Representative” and return it to me.

If you have questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,



(name)

(date)

CAUTION. . . 


Adult Life Ahead





 (805) 437-1560 








	Copy to:   ( District Office   ( Cumulative File   ( Case Manager   ( Adult Student 



